
Valentines Party Permission slip 
 
Our Party will be Friday February 14 in the morning. Our class 
party planners have some fun activities planned using Candy 
Conversation Hearts.  
 
According to the food policy here at Quest Academy, we 
need each parent to give their permission in order for their 
child to participate. Please sign and return this permission slip 
by:  
 
Wednesday February 12, 2014. 
  
Thank you, 
Mrs Cashin 
 
 
 
 
_____I give my child permission to participate in this 
food activity. 
 
______ I DO NOT give my child permission to 
participate in this activity 
_________________________  _________ 
           Parent Signature            Date 


